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PROPOSED NAN HAI PU 
TUO TEMPLE AT 
SELLICKS HILL
Guidelines for a Development Report

On 28 December 2008 the Minister for Urban 
Development and Planning declared a proposal 
to establish a temple and associated facilities at 
Sellicks Hill, would be assessed using the major 
development provisions of the Development Act 
1993 (declaration under Section 46(1)).

The DAC has determined that the Nan Hai Pu 
Tuo Temple of Australia Inc. must prepare a 
Development Report (DR) regarding the proposal 
and has issued formal Guidelines outlining the 
environmental, social and economic issues which 
the DR must address.

The DAC Guidelines document will be available for 
free from 6 July 2009 at the following locations:
Internet: 
• www.dac.sa.gov.au
• www.planning.sa.gov.au/go/major-developments

Department of Planning and Local Government
5th Floor Public Counter, 
136 North Terrace, Adelaide

The Conservation Centre
120 Wakefield Street, Adelaide

District Council of Yankalilla - Council Office
Charles Street, Yankalilla

City of Onkaparinga – Council Office
Ramsay Place, Noarlunga Centre

Once the DR has been prepared by the Nan Hai 
Pu Tuo Temple of Australia Inc. it must be formally 
released for at least three weeks of public and 
agency comment. 
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